
18th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please see the attached posters from Eastleigh Police. 

 

They have 2 bike marking sessions coming up: 

20/01/2024 11am – 1pm at Places Leisure 

17/02/2024 11am – 12pm at Velmore Community Centre 

 

Marking consists of the bikes having 2x tamper proof QR codes put on the bike, their own 

information and frame number is then registered with bike register while the owners are present 

with the police. 

 

They have said it really does improve the odds of having a bike returned to you if it is ever lost or 

stolen. The marking can also deter thefts from attempting the theft in the first place. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Phillippa Longman 

 


